

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Mayor Winstead and City Councilmembers

FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk

DATE: May 12, 2015

RE: Documents received at 5/11/15 Council Meeting

CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager

John Norris, Assistant City Manager

Attached hereto are documents received from the public at your May 11, 2015 City Council Business Meeting.

- 1) Music4Life Instrument Donation Form submitted by Ken Noreen.
- 2) Comments submitted by Ginny Scantleburry regarding communication.



Instrument Donation Form  Please attach completed form to the instrument or instrument case.		
Donor Name:	30	8
Mailing address:		
City:	Zip:	Date:
Day phone:	Eve. phone:	Email:
Instrument		Description:
☐ Violin	Oboe	
☐ Viola	☐ Trumpet	v .
☐ Cello	☐ Trombone	
☐ String Bass	☐ Snare Drum	40
☐ Flute	☐ Other	Please include any distinguishing labels or markings, comments about condition, case and accessories.
☐ Clarinet		
Please add my name to the Music4Life mailing list Please contact me with ways that I can help		
Please give my donated instrument to: 🗖 Highline Public Schools 🗖 Seattle Public Schools 🗖 Shoreline Public Schools		

## **Instrument Donation Drop-off Locations**

Small instruments can be dropped off at the following locations during normal business hours. To donate large instruments, please call (206) 409-3275 or send an email to <a href="mailto:david@davidendicott.us">david@davidendicott.us</a>.



Lynnwood Main Office & Store 4918 196th Street Southwest Lynnwood, WA 98036 Hours: Mon-Thurs: 10am-8pm Fri-Sat: 10am-7pm

(Or any other Kennelly Keys Store)



17500 Aurora Avenue North Shoreline, WA 98133 (206) 542-3171



Ballinger Realty Inc. 20324 19th Ave NE Shoreline WA 98155 (206) 363-3921



17171 Bothell Way NE Lake Forest Park, WA 98155 206-364-8460



Shoreline Conference Center 18560 1st Avenue NE Shoreline, Washington 98155

## Shoreline City Council:

The subject of my comments tonight is communication. Once again, the city staff didn't let residents know <u>ahead of time</u> about an important meeting. This time it was the Critical Area Conversation, scheduled for May 5 at the Richmond Beach Library. The first any of us had heard of this was when we received the Shoreline Currents on Friday, May 1. 5 days in advance of a meeting is not very much notice. In addition, the Richmond Beach Library meeting room is very small with a capacity of about 70 people or so. Even with the short notice, the room was overflowing. Your choice of the North City Water District meeting room for Thursday, May 14's meeting is much better.

Also, the City asked the public for feedback on the regulations, but did not tell anyone where those regulations could be found. There was no mention or links to SMC 20.80 (which was handed to us at the meeting when we walked in) or RCW 36.70A on the City's Critical Areas webpage. These links weren't there last week and they still aren't there. If you really want the public's feedback, it would help to get these links to them before the meeting so they can understand the regulations better.

Thank you for listening and I am submitting this for public record.

Ginny Scantlebury

19625 – 27<sup>th</sup> Ave NW

Shoreline, WA 98177